
 

1 June 2022 
HHS - School Bus H3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent 

  
Our letter earlier today enclosed the incorrect H3 bus route image. Apologies.  
 
Please find the correct route map below for the H3 bus route from Tuesday 7 June 2022.  
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

    

        
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 

 


